
Dear Jesse, April 30, 2010

Thank you very much for your very entertaining and educational program last
night for the grand opening of our new Spanish language and bilingual library
collections.

Everyone clearly enjoyed themselves including myself.

You've put together a very nice program that allows everyone to participate and
to learn about the popular and traditional songs of a variety of nations and
additional information about those countries.

Your playing and singing are a pleasure.

We hope to have you return for programs in the future.

We will em ail you the photos taken during the program and, as soon as I can get
the paperwork done, I will send an order for the DVDs.

Thank you again.
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Lorraine I. 0' Dell, Library Director
Bradley Beach Public Library
www.bradleybeachlibrary.org
732-776-2995
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